
CITIZENS’ ASSEMBLY
DRUMMING PREPARATION
Would you like to be a part of representing our community 
as the host of this year’s Citizens’ Assembly this May?

Join us in learning and practicing 2 songs on drums to 
perform at the Citizens’ Assembly. All are welcome and youth 
are highly encouraged to participate Please bring your own 
drum if possible. We have spare drums if needed.
We will meet every Thursday night at Head Start until the 
event, 5 - 7 p.m. starting April 4, to practice. 

You can join via zoom if you can’t make it in person. Food 
will be provided, and you will receive an honorarium for your 
participation at the assembly. 

Please reach out to Keegan at youth@xatsull.com if you are 
interested. 


